
2020 M O N T H L Y  U P D A T E O C T O B E R

• What an amazing month we have had.    
Victory in the name of Jesus as Sister 
Hosmer was able to baptize her 
father in Jesus Name.  This is the 
result of 28 years of prayer.  

• A Japanese man that was baptized 
last month received the Holy Ghost 
this month.  

• We are currently on Miyako Island to 
take care of a preaching point for a 
season.  While we are here, we are 
doing small group meetings, teaching 
in our bible school, daily devotionals 
with a group online and a lot of 
administration with some of our 
discipleship course improvements.  

• We seem to be in another wave of 
Corona Virus but it is not stopping us 
from gathering together at our 
church meetings and small group 
gatherings.  Of course we are being 
careful with wearing masks etc.  

• Two new small groups were started 
this month.

Just a quick update for the month
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